
     

 

Hello racers! 

Included you will find the registration form to participate to 38th Edition of the Truck Rodeo  Notre-Dame-

du-Nord, Quebec.  

We are happy to welcome you again this year. 

We ask that you please take notice of the regulations form on our website by following this address: 

http://elrodeo.com/en/programmation/competitions-of-truck-pulling/.  You can send us your registration 

form by fax at 819-723-2340. If you do not pay by credit card, please send your check at the Truck Rodeo 

office: 5, Ontario Street, Notre-Dame-du-Nord, QC, J0Z 3B0. Please note that only your payment confirms 

your registration. 

Please note that it is very important that you respond as quickly as possible because we are accepting a 

maximum of 65 racers and you have until July 20th to take advantage of your privilege as a former racer. 

All racers who are registered in the C must comply with the SAAQ regulations. Avoid baffles, stories that 

do not end. C People are there to have fun, so let’s just have fun.  

IMPORTANT: This year, inscription will be on Friday only from 3:00 p.m. till midnight. NO 

INSCRIPTION WILL BE ACCEPTED ON SATURDAY, but the racers that are already 

registered will be able to sign the forms on Saturday till 9:00 a.m.  

So we can order racer shirts, do not forget to specify the size you want on the registration form. 

Thank you in advance for the quick response.   And welcome to Notre-Dame-du-Nord for YOUR TRUCK 

FESTIVAL!  El Rodeo is happy to greet you! 

 

Julien Allaire-Lefebvre, General manager 

 

http://elrodeo.com/en/programmation/competitions-of-truck-pulling/

